
From: Ted Ross
To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: Interim Chief Financial Officer position requires stability & plan for permanent hiring
Date: Friday, March 14, 2025 1:47:03 PM

You don't often get email from tedross_0077@msn.com. Learn why this is important

Reference: 
Adopt Resolution No. 2025-26 appointing Robert Torrez as Interim Chief Financial Officer and approving
the Employment Agreement.

This agenda item is most troubling since it we lost our last permanent Chief Financial Officer
some time ago and have had to settle for now two interim hires in a row!  This coupled with
the impending FY 2026 budget deficit’s decisions this should become the utmost priority for
the HB City Council to plan and hire for competence and sustainable stability!
Please try to be more transparent and disclose your hiring plan for a permanent HB Chief
Financial Officer. The lack of sustained continuity in-dangers The City of Huntington Beach’s
financial safety.

Sent from my iPhone.........Ted Ross, Huntington Beach resident 
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